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Comments: The proposed cutting should yield to recreational uses which have far more value to the surrounding

towns and visitors from urban areas.  

Substantial buffers should protect the uses of all hiking trails and parking areas.  The USFS itself will benefit from

buffers by mitigating the adverse effects of allowing eye sores for which it is responsible.  

Any cutting, road work or yard construction  should take into account potential erosion due to future rains  such

as those experienced this summer. 


